

COUNCIL MEETING HIGHLIGHTS

Monday, May 25, 2015

Strategic Plan Progress Update

Council reviewed a report on the College's progress on the action initiatives detailed in the Strategic Plan. It was noted that all planned initiatives are underway.

The COO Strategic Plan can be found on our website in the "About the College" section.

Amendments to By-law Article 15.6 (v) Discipline Information

Council reviewed stakeholder feedback received from proposed amendment to By-law article 15.6 (v), which would require the public register to also include the complete notice of hearing and additional information on the status of the hearing. A majority of respondents agreed that both additions should be posted. Council agreed and passed a motion instituting the changes.

Additional By-law Amendments

Council reviewed further proposed amendments to the COO By-laws. It was determined that the recommended changes be sent out for stakeholder feedback within sixty days.

Professional Misconduct Regulation

Council reviewed the draft Professional Misconduct Regulation. Extensive feedback was received when the document initially went out early in 2014. Because substantive changes had been made to the document in the interim, Council determined that the revised document be sent out for stakeholder feedback for a second time.

Registration Regulation

Council approved, in principle, an updated Registration Regulation. The draft Regulation will be sent to the Office of the Fairness Commissioner for input prior to it being sent out for stakeholder feedback.

Contact Lens Mentor Policy

The Contact Lens Mentor Policy was updated. The changes to the policy were minor wording amendments to bring the document in line with other COO policies.